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The U.S. Department of Justice has made the Byrne Justice Assistance Grant available again this 

year to local jurisdictions. New Haven is eligible to apply for up to $147,467.00 by formula.  The 

New Haven Department of Police Service proposes to use these funds to support personnel in all 

divisions for the purposes of crime prevention and community protection. This includes 

purchasing technology, equipment, supplies, and other contractual services for various 

divisions/units. 

 

 


